
 
 

 

 

 

 

Early Learning and Childcare Expansion 

Parent Consultation September 2019 

 

Midlothian is expanding its Early Learning and Childcare offer.  From August 

2020 the entitlement to funded places for 3 and 4 year olds and some 2 year 

olds will almost double from 600 to 1140 hours per year. 

We would love to hear the voice of parents, to have you involved in shaping 

the services for Midlothian families. 

Just search online for ‘Midlothian Expansion Consultation’ or visit the survey: 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/1140ExpansionParentalSurveySept19 

The survey will be open from the 11th of September for three weeks. 

If you have any questions, please email earlyyears@midlothian.gov.uk 
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